
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Elijah, for great map work in 
Geography. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 
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Year 2 -  Sandy, for such enthusiasm in  
all aspects of school life. You are a star 
Sandy! 

Year 3 -  Violet, for such a great  
attitude to work this week! 

Year 4  -  Eva-Rose, for always being so 
helpful in class. 

Year 5 -  Aria, for always working hard  
and being such a kind and caring  
member of the class. 

Year 6   -  Robin, for having such a fantastic 
sense of humour and perseverance.  

EYFS -  William, for super listening and  
fab contributions during learning inputs! 

Diary Dates 

 

Parents Evenings - Week Commencing 27th Nov 

Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day - Fri 8th Dec 

Y1 and Y2 Nativity  - Mon 11th Dec 2.30pm 

Y1 and Y2 Nativity  - Tues12th Dec 10am 

Early Years Nativity - Tues 12th Dec 2pm 

Early Years Nativity - Weds 13th Dec - 10am 

Christmas Church Service-Thurs 14th Dec 1:30pm 

Whole School Pantomime - Friday 15th Dec 

Please note No After School clubs Mon 18th Dec 

and Tues 19th Dec 

Last day of school before Christmas Holidays - 

Tuesday 19th December 

School re-opens - Thursday 4th January 2024 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 
Reception - Faye 

Year 1 - Arthur 
Year 2 - Ava 
Year 3 - Ayla 

Year 4 -  Elodie  
Year 5 - Jevan 
Year 6 - Lola 

Parents Evenings 
 

Our Parents Evening are 
taking place this week.  

Early Years parents evening 
is taking the form of a drop 
in session tonight Monday 

27th Nov from 3.30pm. 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance Award: Year  4  

Whole school  
attendance : 93.0% 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 96.1% 

Class 1 92.0% 

Class 2 91.0% 

Class 3 96.2% 

Class 4 96.3% 

Class 5 94.6% 

Class 6 84.6% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

School Christmas Lunch 
and Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Jumper and 
Christmas Lunch day takes 

place on Friday 8th  
December. 

Pantomime at The Witham 

The whole school is going to the pantomime at The Witham on 

the morning of Friday 15th December and will be back in school 

in time for lunch.  

This year we are going to see The Wizard of Oz.  

The cost is £10 and this includes the entrance fee 

and the cost of the buses. This can be paid on 

ParentPay. Thank you 

Introducing our School Council 

Committee 

Chairperson: Poppy 

Vice Chair: Florence 

Secretary: Lottie 

Vice Secretary: Lexi 

Treasurer: Archie 

Vice Treasurer: Isaac T 

Clubs Next Term 
Breakfast Club and After School Clubs will restart, after 

the Christmas break, on Thursday 4th January. After 
school clubs will remain as they have been this term. 


